
I oppose this bill because of the lack of fairness.
If we need extra money in hands or for reasons not even known, all motor boats should be taxed 1%! 

If it’s equality that we are seeking and being able to “share the waters” this is only going to separate water lovers even more! We 
must not go after one group of boaters! This is not the way to do things. We must compromise! 


